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12th Class Day Facts 

The 12th class day enrollment numbers are in for Fall 2024. The data bite above is meant to depict what 
a professor would see when looking out into their classroom.  

This semester we have focused on breaking down the undergraduate class to reflect their financial aid 
and scholarships.  

WTAMU has a large focus on reducing student loan debt, thus the Office of Institutional Effectiveness 
thought that it would be helpful to provide a deeper insight into student financial aid.  

76% of the undergraduate class has received some form of financial aid (as of the 12th class day). This 
includes the following; internal, external, state and federal; loans, grants, scholarships and work study 
funds.  

When segmenting out student loans 30% of the undergraduate class has taken out some type of loan for 
the academic year. If you would like a deeper dive into student loans please view our past data bite on 
the decrease of student loan debt over the past several years.   

2% of undergraduates are eligible to receive work study funds. Work study funds help subsidize funds to 
departments across campus that higher work study funds by paying half their wages for whatever 
allotted amount has been awarded to them for the academic year.  

Finally 73% of undergraduates are receiving a grant or scholarship for the 2024-2025 academic year.  

https://www.wtamu.edu/_files/docs/academics/Institutional%20Research/bite6.pdf

